
  
 

North Chili Farmers Market and Plant 

Sale Saturday May 17th 

 

The North Chili Farmers Market (NCFM) will be celebrating its 50th Season this year. And a 

great way to start, will be to have our Preliminary Farmers Market and Plant Sale on Saturday, 

May 17th from 8 am to Noon. Please come and get your flowers and vegetable plants for your 

garden and other products, from our local vendors. 

This Plant Sale is a preview to the annual NCFM which will be on Saturdays starting on June 

14th to October 25th, operating this 2025 Season from 8 am to 12 pm, Noon. 

The NCFM will be celebrating its 50th Season and continues to be a gem on the west side, 

established in 1976 and every year since has been an annual benefit to our local community.  

This longevity of the NCFM is certainly a testament to the value and dedication of our patrons, 

the community and our local farmers and vendors for all these years. 

Please join us and bring your family and friends for the Preliminary NCFM and Plant Sale. Be a 

part of this half century old Farmers Market 2025 Season located at the United Methodist 

Church of North Chili, 2200 Westside Dr. (at Buffalo Road and Westside Drive.) And go to 

northchiliumc.org/farmers-market for any current news. We look forward to your valued 

patronage. 

Sincerely,  

John Standinger, Market Manager NCFM 

northchiliumc.org/farmers-market

